
Work Notice 
Construction work  - new power cable

Where Burnham School Road, Dunns Crossing Road intersection

When 12 - 13 December 2024 & 2 -  25 January 2025 

Why To install a new underground power cable

Date: 3 December 2024

Between 2 - 25 January 2025 the intersection 
of Burnham School Road and Dunns Crossing 
Road will be closed as we work to install new 
underground power cables to strengthen our 
electricity network. 

Our crew will be working over the school holidays 
to minimise the impact on the local school.

These cables are being installed in preparation 
for construction of the new West Rolleston Zone 
Substation. We’re installing new underground 
power cables to connect to the new substation 
to increase the capacity of the power network in 
Rolleston.

We’ve nearly completed the first of these cables 
along Dunns Crossing Road, between Burnham 
School Road and Brookside Road. 

To safely do this work: 

•	 Burnham School Road and Dunns Crossing 
Road will be closed at the intersection near 
West Rolleston Primary School.

•	 Access to Dunns Crossing Road from SH1 
Main South Road will be closed. Access from 
Dunns Crossing Road to SH1 remains open.

•	 Detour routes will be sign posted.

•	 Access to the Pines Resource Recovery Park is 
maintained via detour routes.

Please follow all signs and instructions from our 
crew. 
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We’re working with the school and preschool on 
access during the works.

Investigation work 
On 12 and 13 December 2024 between 9am - 
2:30pm, we’ll be doing investigation work  
at the intersection of Burnham School Road and 
Dunns Crossing Road to confirm underground 
services and ground conditions. 

This work involves digging a small trench in the road. 
Once we have the information we need, we then 
reinstate the road surface and repeat this process at 
points along the investigation route. 

•	 Stop/Go traffic management will be in place at 
the intersection of Burnham School Road and 
Dunns Crossing Road while we do this work.

Please follow all signs and instructions from our crew. 

Installing the new power cable



We’re strengthening  
our electricity network 

You can contact the onsite Isaac Construction 
team on 027 544 5212.

Our Orion Customer Support team are available 
day and night on 0800 363 9898 to help. 

Your rubbish will be collected as normal. Please 
bring your rubbish bins out to the kerb. 

Rubbish collection 

In January, the crew will generally work during the 
day between the hours of 7am - 6pm, Monday - 
Saturday.

Hours of work 

How we install the cable   
The cables are installed in a trench in the road. We 
then install ducts, which are plastic pipes that we 
pass the cable through. Once the ducts are in place, 
we will reinstate the road surface and reopen the 
road. Later, we will thread the cable through the 
ducts. 

Installing ducts allows us to speed up the cable 
laying process and reduce the impacts of traffic 
management.

On street parking
There will be no on street parking available where we 
are working. 

Stay up to date 

www.haveyoursay.oriongroup.
co.nz/west-rolleston-new-
underground-power-cable

Safety reminder

To do this work safely, we need to have traffic 
management in place. The safety of our crew and 
the community is a priority, so please follow the 
traffic management and instructions from our 
crew. Our crew are there to help. Please talk with 
them if you have specific access needs, or have any 
questions.


